
 
 

 

 

In light of the recent events, our team at Gina would like to reiterate 
that the safety of our guests and team members continues to be our top 

priority. 
 

We are closely monitoring local information and guidelines put in place 
by the CDC, WHO, and NYC Department of Health and have increased 
our standard safety protocols by instituting additional precautions to 
ensure the safety and health care of all guests and team members. As 
health is the most important, we will continue to make responsible 
decisions to make certain that our operation will be available for all 

guests to enjoy.   
 

Our New York locations currently remains open, with delivery 
available through all our platforms to help provide you with a 

comforting meal in your office, or home.   
 

Our team is available to hear any requests, questions, or concerns you 
may have directly at ginarestaurants@gmail.com 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage. 

 
The Gina Family 
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